NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Geneva Water Project Groundbreaking

MICHAEL F. NOZZOLIO  October 12, 2010

Senator Mike Nozzolio recently helped to break ground at the new modified water district in

the Town of Geneva. The new water district, which will encompass parts of Braewood Lane,
County Road 6, and Hastings Road, will provide much-needed municipal water to the
residents of this community. Senator Nozzolio played a critical role in securing the necessary

funding to establish this important project.

Pictured from left to right: Pat Niccoletta, MRB Engineer; George Smith, Council; Sofia

Mikolon; Senator Mike Nozzolio; Mary Luckern; Rick Larson, Council






